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Hagerman, ID 83332
Re: Submittal of 1995 Water Measurement Reporting Forms
Dear Mr. Jones:

The Department wishes to remind you that you must complete
and return the 1995 water measurement reporting forms to IDWR on
or before January 15, 1996. Enclosed is a copy of the original
report form or forms which we sent to you earlier this year. The
attached copy (or copies) has been included only as a matter of
convenience or in case the original has been misplaced. Diversion
of water in 1996 is conditioned upon submittal of your report.

You are also reminded that each reporting form shall be
accompanied by a report processing fee in the amount of twenty
($20) per diversion made payable to the Idaho Department of Water
Resources.

Note that I have enclosed report forms for the Hoagland
Ditch and the commingled Weatherby Tunnel pipe-Upper Three
Springs pipe diversions. I do not believe that there is any way
for you to report measurement of these diversions since measuring
devices were not installed. However, you must still return the
reports and verify that measurements either were or were not
taken. The Department will likely issue a Notice of Violation
for these diversions if the reports are insufficient and/or
indicate a violation of measuring and reporting requirements as
established by IDWR's order of December, 1994.

If you have questions about the water measurement report

forms, please contact me directly at 208-327-7864. Thanks again
for your cooperation.

yrely,'
7o Zohe

Tim Luke




